
IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH & SCHOOL 

WEEKLY CALENDAR and ANNOUNCMENTS 

August 4 2024 

 

 

Monday-Friday Summer Office Hours:      8:00-12:00 pm 

 

Sunday, August 4:   Divine Service – Summer schedule  9:00 am 

   Can-It-Sunday 
Monday, August 5:  Board of CCO     6:00 pm 
           Board of Youth     6:30 pm 
           Board of Elders     7:00 pm 

Tuesday, August 6:  Board of Ed Meeting    6:00 pm 

Wednesday, August 7:  Dave Anderson & Roger Walck Concert  

       Appetizer hour with Dave & Roger 6:00 pm 

       Concert     7:00 pm 

Sunday, August 11:   Divine Service – Summer schedule  9:00 am 

 

 

The flowers on the altar for the month of August are given by Ann and Butch Mussell in 

memory of their parents Roy and Betty Passow and Raymond and Delores Mussell.  Praise the 

LORD.   Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good; his love endures forever.”  Psalms 106:1 

 

Calling all Pie Bakers!  The Think Tank will be serving Pie in the Park on Wednesday night, 

August 14, during the Praise Fest for Corn on the Cob Days Celebration.  If you can help us out 

by making a homemade pie, we would appreciate it!  We need about 8 pies.   

Call or text Lisa at 507-251-3998. 

 

Beginning Friday, August 9 through  Sunday, August 11  the CLC will be closed due to the 

custodians waxing the floors. 

 

New Church Photo Directory photo sign-up TODAY   Greg and Becky Gilbertson, who we 

thank for leading this, will be available after church service today for those who wish to sign up 

for a photo time.  The dates for taking photos are October 3, 4, and 5.  For participating you will 

receive a complimentary 8x10 portrait and a church directory. We will also have a smartphone 

app for a digital directory as part of this project! As with past directories, you will have the 

chance to purchase family portraits. Online scheduling is available by going to www.ucdir.com 

and look for the photography appointment scheduling login (on the right side if viewed on a 

computer). The church code is mn491 and password is photos. Look for a link on Facebook and 

on the 150th anniversary web page on the church website (www.immanuelplainview.org/ilc-

150th 

 

 

Can-It-Sunday is today.   You can bring your items to the church on the first Sunday of the 

month (or place in boxes anytime during the month). There will also be a can in each box for 

cash/check donations.  There is one box near the elevator and another box near the middle set of 

double doors in the entry area. Next Sunday,   Thank you for your donations! 

 

 

http://www.ucdir.com/
http://www.immanuelplainview.org/ilc-150th
http://www.immanuelplainview.org/ilc-150th


Gladiolus are being sold at the Plainview Farmer's Market (Wednesdays 4 to 7) with the 

proceeds all going to Immanuel Lutheran School in Plainview.  We thank John & Barb Meyer, 

and their family for this support of ILS.   Enjoy glads for yourself and share them with family 

and friends.   

 

Corn on the Cob Days “Praise Fest” Worship Night Weds, Aug 14 at 7pm at Wedgewood 

Park in Plainview. Bring your lawn chairs and join us for a night of music from several area 

church groups. Pie & ice cream served by Immanuel Lutheran Think Tank for purchase to 

benefit our local food shelf.  

 

The PEM Community Clothesline has been operating for at least 8 years now.  It is located in 

the garage next to the Community Presbyterian Church at 505 West Broadway in Plainview. 

We are currently open on Thursday from 1:00pm-7:00pm, usually June 1st to Sept 15th. This is a 

volunteer run program and we are in need of volunteers to take either the early shift or the late 

shift (1:00-4:00 or 4:00-7:00).   

The work is pretty simple: sort thru donations and decide if we can use it or redirect it to another 

organization, help customers, handling cash when customer pays for the items. 

Our space is rather limited so we can’t accept some items such as furniture or electronics. We are 

also in need of gently used items: 0-24 month boy and girl, 2t-14 – girls, towels, bedding, 

pillows, and kitchen items. 

If you can donate items or volunteer a few hours of time, that would be fantastic.  Please call the 

office 507-534 2298 and Mark will help you or if he is not there, please leave a message. 

Thank-you for your support. 

The Bell Tower Restoration Project is complete.  There is a balance due in the Bell Tower 

Fund of $-8,936.45.  Thank you for your continued financial support on this restoration project. 

 

Special Music at Immanuel Church Services  This is to inform you that for this coming year 

the Immanuel Adult Choir will not meet regularly on Wednesday nights.   What is planned for 

now is to draw from all the musical talent at Immanuel and have soloists, duets, smaller groups, 

instrumentalists, etc. plan special music for a given Sunday.  If you, or someone you know would 

like to sing or play an instrument for a church service, call the office or contact Deb Eggenberger  

(507) 421-0569 to schedule and plan music.  

 


